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Date: July 11, 2016 

Subject: TDK discontinues its C1005X5R1C105K050BC & C1005X5R1C105M050BC Multilayer Ceramic Capacitor products 

 

Dear Distribution Partner, 

Thank you for your business and continued interest in TDK’s ceramic capacitors. This letter is to inform you that we are discontinuing 

the C1005X5R1C105K050BC and C1005X5R1C105M050BC ceramic capacitor products. TDK will finalize this discontinuation on 

March 31, 2017. All last time buy orders will be accepted until December 31, 2016. TDK is committed to work closely with you to 

minimize any impact this may have on your products.  Please reply to your local TDK representative by 10/31/2016.  

 

List of Affected Product:  

Index TDK Part Number TDK Item Description Released Date EOL Date LTB Date Last Shipment Date Alternative Suggestion Alternative Comments 

1 C1005X5R1C105K050BC C1005X5R1C105KT000E 
Before 

2010/Apr 3/31/2017 12/31/2016 3/31/2017 C1005X5R1E105K050BC Alternative Suggestion is the 25V item 

2 C1005X5R1C105M050BC C1005X5R1C105MT000E 
Before 

2010/Apr 3/31/2017 12/31/2016 3/31/2017 C1005X5R1E105M050BC Alternative Suggestion is the 25V item 

 
Authorized Signature for TDK Corporation 
 

 

______________________________________ 

Name: Steve Maloy  

Position: Director of Product Marketing 

Department: Ceramic Capacitor Business Group 
TDK Corporation of America 

475 Half Day Road, Suite 300 

Lincolnshire, IL 60069 


